
MCCPTA Special Education Committee 
 
Committee Report – March 2008 
 
The Special Ed Committee is still accepting nomination forms for the upcoming 
Recognition Ceremony that will be held on May 5, 2008 at Rockville High School.  
Nominations will be accepted till March 7.  We will also be presenting on March  12, 
2008 – Rick Lavoie Video Showing and Discussion, "It's So Much Work to be Your 
Friend: Helping the Learning Disabled Child Find Social Success". 
 
 
Jennifer Zaranis 


